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 Girls Softball 17-7, 6-2 with two games to play.  Lost 0-2, 0-1 this last week to Mabank 

and Van 

 

 The Jacket baseball team is currently 3-3 in district and in 3rd place with 4 games to go 
 

 Girls golf team qualified for regionals this week, finishing behind Mabank and in front of 
Canton.  Annie Crenshaw finished 4th overall.  Regional competition begins Monday, 
April 15,16 at Tanglewood resort, Pottsboro 
 

 District track meet in Van Thursday and Friday, April 11,12   
 

 UIL concert and sight-reading was Thursday, 11th, in Marshall 
 

 Wood Co. Livestock Show was Friday/Saturday, 12,13 in Golden 
 

 Jerald Cameron was the Kiwanis nominee for Secondary Teacher of the year. He is an 

outstanding math teacher and we look forward to him advancing through region 7. 

 

 Secondary principals and assistant principals attended a visioning workshop at UT Tyler 

Tuesday, April 9.   It is very exciting where we as a profession are headed. 

 

 Our Extended Day program was wrapped up last week.  We targeted around 160 

students and had an average attendance of about 130.  Good time for these kids to 

extra help as they prepare for the EOC/TAKS test 

 

 TAKS/EOC Academy begins this week, Tuesday afternoon through Friday afternoon.  

Every teacher will be given an assignment and our schedule will be changed to 

accommodate 3 full days of just math, science, and social studies 

 

 Teacher Appreciation Fish Fry was held Thursday, April 11th.  We do this every year right 

before TAKS to let the teachers know they are appreciated and to kind of take the edge 

off the hectic spring. 

 

 

 


